
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Popsicle Project
The Popsicle Project was created to 
recognize a day of celebration for 

Out of School Time programs across 
the state and country. Each popsicle 

stick represents one child who is 
supported by a community, school 

district, federal grant, nonprofit  
organization and/or private industry 
through quality out of school time 

programs. It is our hope that you will 
“Plant this Popsicle” in support of 

OST on May 12, 2017.


